
PSAT/NMSQT Score Reporting 

and Khan Academy 

Unlock the power of personalized practice!  Online score reports were released to educators and students 

for the PSAT/NMSQT.  With the release of scores, students may now choose to link their accounts between 

College Board and Khan Academy to access their personalized practice plan.  To link their accounts stu-

dents need to: 

1. Login to or create a Khan Academy account (www.satpractice.org) 

2. When prompted, agree to link your Khan Academy and College Board accounts.  The site will 

ask if you want to send your PSAT results to Khan whether you are a new user or already have 

an account. 

3. From Khan Academy students will be directed to sign in or create a College Board account.  

After successfully logging in, they will be asked for permission to link the accounts. 

4. After clicking Send, students will be redirected back to the Khan Academy site to begin practic-

ing. 

Students may choose to unlink their accounts by clicking on “Revoke” in the College Board Account 
Settings.  For more information and video instructions go to the Student Score Reports web page  
(https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10/scores/student-score-reports)  If for some 
reason, the students’ account doesn’t yet reflect their scores, it’s likely because College Board was unable 
to link their student account to their score report.  Once students receive their paper report, they will be 
able to manually link their score and account by using the access code provided on their score report.    
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